
MATHS WEEK ENGLAND
8 T H  -  1 2 T H  N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 1

# M W E 2 1

Daily stories and

puzzles




Resources and

competitions




Student and

teacher webinars



Daily video story time
with Dr Jackie Bell, 
Dr Sammie Buzzard,
Bobby Seagull and

more!

EARLY YEARS AND KS1

Lifesavers
competition - design

your own moneybox!

# M W E 2 1

Nim-7
A game for 2 players

Sort the street
challenge

Make your own Robot
Monsters

3 blocks towers
challenge

Four Triangles puzzle

Doing Maths Together
Poster and Video

Competition

Cuthbert sees Double
online workshop for

Y1/2 
Monday 8th 1pm

https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/story-time/
https://www.lifesavers.co.uk/maths-week-2021
https://nrich.maths.org/1204
https://nrich.maths.org/5157
https://nrich.maths.org/2404
https://nrich.maths.org/137
https://nrich.maths.org/141
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/2021/10/video-competition-2021/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGQXKYcIPnx5qswk4TxuART56NII6_04-xr9Y1dWOlM9msrA/viewform


# M W E 2 1

Lifesavers
competition -

design your own
moneybox!

Videos and activities 
 (find on daily pages)

with Alom Shaha and
Roma Agrawal

NRICH maths
roadshow activities

KS2 ACTIVIT IES
Where's the maths in that?

Images to spark
mathematical conversations 

NRICH student
webinar for students

aged 9-13
Tuesday 10-10.45am

Visualising
Inequality (by hand)

and Desmos Art
Competitions 

Join the Dots online
workshop

 Year 5 and up Tuesday
2pm 

Mathematics World
Cup

30 minute session -
anytime!

Online Mathematical Magic
Monday, Tuesday,

Wednesday and Friday
9.30am

Maths on Toast 
Escher Inspired creative

maths online session
Wednesday 9.30-10.45am

Times Tables 
 Rock Stars

competition!
Live Mangahigh Maths

Lesson 
Thursday various times

https://www.lifesavers.co.uk/maths-week-2021
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/nrich/
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/nrich/
https://amsp.org.uk/resource/wheres-the-maths-in-that
https://nrich.maths.org/14947
https://mei.org.uk/visualising-inequality-by-hand/
https://mei.org.uk/desmos-art-competition/
https://www.maths.ox.ac.uk/node/40137
https://www.numberfit.com/worldcup/
https://dcbeagle.com/
https://www.mathsontoast.org.uk/events/maths-week-england-schools-session-escher-inspired-tessellation/
https://www.mathsontoast.org.uk/events/maths-week-england-schools-session-escher-inspired-tessellation/
https://ttrockstars.com/page/englandrocks2021
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/event/live-mangahigh-maths-lesson/


Video puzzles (find on
daily pages)

Plus a special recording of
Harry Baker, the maths

poet!

KS3 ACTIVIT IES
Where's the maths in

that?
Images to spark

conversations, links to
climate maths activities
and picture challenge!

NRICH student
webinar for students

aged 9-13
Tuesday 10-10.45am

Visualising
Inequality (by hand)

resources and
competition 

# M W E 2 1

Desmos Art
Competition

Maths of
Sustainability

student webinar
Meet the experts

Thursday 4pm

Doing Maths Together
Poster and Video

Competition

Live Mangahigh Maths
Lesson 

Thursday various times

https://amsp.org.uk/resource/wheres-the-maths-in-that
https://nrich.maths.org/14947
https://nrich.maths.org/14947
https://amsp.org.uk/resource/visualising-inequality
https://amsp.org.uk/news/visualising-inequality-competition
https://mei.org.uk/desmos-art-competition/
https://mei.org.uk/desmos-art-competition/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/maths-for-sustainability-tickets-163846853349
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/2021/10/postercomp21/
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/2021/10/video-competition-2021/
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/event/live-mangahigh-maths-lesson/


Video puzzles (find on
daily pages)

Plus a special recording
of Harry Baker, the

maths poet!





KS4/5 ACTIVIT IES

Where's the maths in
that?

Images to spark
conversations, links to

climate maths activities
and picture challenge!

# M W E 2 1

Desmos Art and 
Hand drawn data

visualisation
competitions

How maths can save the
planet Y11/12 (£)

Maths Inspiration live
online 

Wednesday at 10am or 2pm

Which career? Y10/11
AMSP online panel event

Friday 2pm

Space! Online Y10
AMSP live online

enrichment
Thursday 11.30am

Doing Maths Together
Poster and Video

Competition

Live Mangahigh Maths
Lesson 

Thursday various times

https://amsp.org.uk/resource/wheres-the-maths-in-that
https://mei.org.uk/desmos-art-competition/
https://amsp.org.uk/news/visualising-inequality-competition
https://amsp.org.uk/news/visualising-inequality-competition
https://mathsinspiration.com/events/?id=142
https://amsp.org.uk/events/details/8765
https://amsp.org.uk/events/details/8763
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/2021/10/postercomp21/
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/2021/10/video-competition-2021/
https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/event/live-mangahigh-maths-lesson/

